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Newsletter – March 7, 2025 

Discount Cards 
Our goal is for every student to sell at least 10 cards. Thank you to all the student that have been 
selling cards. 

At ECS, we strive to keep tuition costs as low as possible for families.  To do this, we rely heavily on 
fundraiser money to improve our facilities, provide extra services, and supplement our annual 
budget.  With the money earned this year we will refinish the gym floor. We encourage every family 
to get involved with our fundraiser efforts.  We are grateful for the families that go above and 
beyond every fundraiser.  With your help, our school is able to accomplish so much more for the 
student body!  

Chick fil A 
Our next Chick-fil-A day is Friday, March14th.  All orders must be placed on SchoolWorx no later 
than Wednesday evening. There is no late ordering.  $6.50 for 5 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink, 
$8.50 for 8 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink, $10.50 for 12 nuggets, chips, dessert and drink, and 
$8.50 for sandwich, chips, dessert and drink.  
 
Re-enrollment  
Re-enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year has begun! Remember to take advantage of the $50 
rate by March 15! Just a reminder that we have limited class sizes and open enrollment has begun.  
 

Fine Arts Showcase 
As a reminder, students should begin working on their Fine Arts selections.  If you have any questions 
or concerns about the Fine Arts Showcase, please contact the office. Fine Arts will be held Thursday, 
April 24th at 6:30PM. 

 
Open House 
Our next Open House is scheduled for Thursday, March 13, from 10:00am-12:00pm!  An Open House 
is an opportunity for new families to visit and tour our school.  If someone you know is looking for a 
school, please encourage them to visit us during this time! If they enroll for a semester you will 
receive a month of free tuition. 
 

 
UPCOMING  EVENTS 
March 13th – Open House 10:00-12:00 
March 15th – Invoices sent out 
March 31st-April 4th - Spring Break 
April 1st – Tuition Due 


